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Phonics. 

Reception have been continuing to learn new letters, 

sounds and rhymes with Read Write Inc. This week we 

learned: j v y w z 

Nursery have been singing Nursery Rhymes, playing 

listening games and using instruments to hear        

syllables.  

We continued our RE topic of Welcome. We learned that Baptism is how we 

are welcomed into God’s family. We role played Baptising the baby, pouring 

water on the baby’s head, wrapping them in a white garment and handing 

them the candle.   



We continued with our key text of The Leaf 

Man and made our own leaf people and leaf 

animals. We also drew in our Black Pen 

Drawing books, choosing our favourite part 

of the story.  

Reception are learning all about shape. We have used 2d shapes to make 

people and animals, sorted shapes into different properties and made      

repeating patterns.  

Nursery have been playing games using positional language: on, in, under, 

on top.  



We participated in One Million Children 

Praying the Rosary for Unity and Peace. 

We said the prayers and completed Rosary 

pictures to help us remember what the   

Rosary is and what it involves.    

Autumn themed crafts 

and activities: finger 

painting Autumn     

coloured trees, leaf 

squirrels and colour 

matching leaves. 



On Monday we took part in the 

whole school Harvest Liturgy. Then 

on it was our Buddy Assembly. 

First we presented to the rest of 

the school and then showed our 

parents. We were fantastic! We 

were confident, we smiled and sang 

and performed perfectly! 

On Thursday we had our Spooky Disco! 

We wore our own clothes and danced 

and partied together. We also made 

spooky crafts to put up the classroom.   


